
Dear Tatter…. 
 
Unfortunately certain of my files have been directly linked to without my permission.   
 
Since I pay monthly for my web site to spare all who visit those pesky ads, I would 
appreciate it if those who wish to link pdf files on my site, ask permission to do so 
consequently, the file you have been directed to has been moved.   
 
If you would like the file please feel free to visit my tech links page here and enjoy the 
other pages on my web site as well: 
 
http://www.paradisetreasures.com/techlinks.html 
 
Thank you for your understanding and I apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bina Madden 

http://www.paradisetreasures.com/techlinks.html

